

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO





































Monday 4th May 2020

Dear 1C parents,

I wanted to write to you with an update about Miss Carney.

Miss Carney is currently still unwell and will not be returning to work until after May half term at the earliest. This means that she will not be working remotely either.

As you know, Mrs Field is the point of contact for 1C and she is more than happy to answer any questions you have and will continue to communicate with the class. She is working closely with the Year 1 team to prepare the home learning for the year group and is responding to any emails you send to the Year 1 email address (year1shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk).

I am aware that this is a very difficult time for all of us and I want to reassure you that Mrs Field is here for the children in 1C in this time. We hope Miss Carney returns to work soon.

Keep safe and well.

Mr Vitarana

Headteacher